
  

 

 

 

There will be a short informational meeting in room 107 for the Spring Girls Track Team today, 
Tuesday, February 28th.   All who plan on being on the team are required to attend.  First practice will 
be Monday March 6th. 
 
Interested in participating in the dodge ball tournament?  Don’t forget that all signed paperwork and money is 

due on Wednesday, March 1st to Ms. Posch in the 9-10 building or Mrs. Cornelius in 11-12. 
 

Almost Anything Goes is coming on Wednesday, March 1.  It is a crazy competition between the classes and 

teachers in events like relay races, wing eating, musical chairs, and more!  The event is at 3pm on March 1 in 

the 9/10 gym.  See your class advisors for permission slips! 

 

There will be a meeting of the frosh football players, Wednesday, March 1st at 2:30 in the 9-10 gym. 
 

Come see Me and My Girl, this week Wed. March 1st-Sat. March 4th.  Doors open to purchase tickets at 6pm.  

Tickets are $10 for adults and $8 for students. 

 

Attention Rampage Members.  We will be meeting on Monday, March 6th in room 4-1 after school.  Hope to 

see you there! 
 

Come grab a slice of pizza after school on Wednesday, March 8th in room 111 and enjoy some great company 

as we choose officers and chart plans for this new club. The only requirement for membership in SADD is a 

desire to not make destructive decisions.  

 

Class of 2020 Indoor Winter Carnival – Saturday, March 11th, 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm in the 9/10 Gym – Come 
chase away those winter blues. There will be a bounce house, vendors, food, games, theme basket auction, 
magician and contests - $10.00 admission includes, games, contests, magician and 5 theme basket tickets. 
Come out for a day of family fun. 

 
SRHSA is holding it's first "Lip Sync Battle" on Saturday, March 11, 2017 @ 7:00 p.m. in the 9/10 Auditorium. All 
Southern Middle School and High School students are welcome to participate. Registration forms can be found 
on the district website at www.srsd.net, as well as each main office. 
 

The Southern Regional Dance Marathon is back!  On March 18th you can join us for 18 hours of live bands, 

DJs, magic, games, food, prizes, and more.  And this year, you can sleep!  For every $1000 raised by our 

dancers, you get an hour to sleep!  Don’t miss Southerns’ biggest dance party.  Permission slips are available 

outside room 9-14.  Come join us as we dance for a cause, raising money to help the Ocean of Love, helping 

children battling cancer in our area. 

 

Attention juniors:  Want to help out with planning and building the junior prom? We will be working in Room 

7-2 on Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5:15 for the month of February.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada with any 

questions.  
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Do you want to become a BEACON OF HOPE? Jetty has designed shirts, with the help of the Entrepreneurship 
class, in support of David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation.  T-shirts and sweatshirts are now in! All 
proceeds will go to the David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation. Pick up an order form in the main offices 
or outside of room 122 today!!!  
 
"The entrepreneurship class has teamed up with Jetty to help create zip-up hoodies and t-shirts with a new 
design to raise money for the Southern Regional Education Foundation. The SREF pays for PSATs and donates 
supplies to help further our students’ education. Order forms can be picked up and dropped off at room 122." 

 

 
The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this spring.  Registration 
forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin March 27th. 


